
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

AGUA CALIENTE WATER AUTHORITY BOARD 
REGULAR MEETING NOTICE 

Wednesday, September 24, 2025 
Time: 1:00 p.m. 

 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Agua Caliente Water Authority Board will conduct a 
Regular Meeting open to Tribal Members and Groundwater Producers on September 

24, 2025, at 1:00 p.m. 
 

This meeting will include a public hearing to consider adoption of a Groundwater 
Production Fee to be levied upon the production of the Tribe’s Groundwater for Fiscal 

Year 2026. The Groundwater Production Fee will not apply to Third-Party Producers 
during the Tribal Forbearance Period per the Water Rights Settlement Agreement. All 

Tribal Members and Groundwater Producers are invited to attend the public hearing to 
be heard in support of, or in opposition to, the proposed Groundwater Production Fee. 
The proposed rate of assessment for each acre-foot of production is $89.00 and will be 

due and payable beginning on October 1, 2025. 
 

A copy of the Water Year 2024 Groundwater Conditions Report that included the 
groundwater production fee assessment is available for inspection at the Authority 

Offices at Tribal Administration Plaza, 5401 Dinah Shore Drive, Palm Springs, California, 
92264. 

 
Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://shorturl.at/r0Mfd 
Meeting ID: 898 5737 2704 

Passcode: 12345 
 

Or by phone: 
Phone Number: 1-669-444-9171 

Meeting ID: 898 5737 2704 
 

If you have questions about this meeting, please contact: 
 

Dan Malcolm, AICP 
Director of Planning 

Agua Caliente Water Authority 
Email: dmalcolm@acwaterauthority.org 

Phone: 760-883-1945 
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